
EAA Chapter 774 invites you to 	 	
		 join us Thursday, December 15th, 7PM

at Henriksen Jet Center, Houston  
Executive Airport for a presentation by  
Steward Bailey on the VAN’s RV-12

 build being accomplished by students 
at Elsik High School in Houston’s Alief 
ISD school district.  We also will hold 
elections for EAA Chapter 774 officers
who will serve us for the next 2 years.  

We’re Building An RV-12!

	 COME FLY WITH US !


